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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY. ; P ''{
'

CHATTANOOGA, TENNESSEE 37401
400 Chestnut Street Tower II

tl 0,. , ,.

April 1, 1981

Se-
Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director O>g

,

(tOffice of Inspection and Enforcement . .

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission y~

Region II - Suite 3100 E Apg C
101 Marietta Street -- % - O '

Atlanta, Georgia 30303 { kgg/Sg
~
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Dear Mr. O'Reilly: $. 4'
* i

'
0 0F INSPECTION AND ENFORCEMENT BULLETIN 80-23 -

0-5 -51 @ @ -553, -554 - HARTSVILLE AND PHIPPS BEND
NUCLEAR P NTS

In response to your November 14, 1980, letter to H. G. Parris which
transmitted OIE Bulletin 80-23, we are enclosing the final report on

,

our investigations for the Hartsville and Phipps Bend Nuclear
Plants If you have any questions, please call Jim Domer at FTS
857-2014.

To the best of my knowledge, I declare the statements contained
herein are complete and true.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

L. M. Mills, Manager
Nuclear Regulation and Safety

Enclosure
ec: Office of Inspection and Enforcement (Enclosure)

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Reactor Operations Inspection
Washington, DC 20555

Sie414 An Ecual Opportunity Employer
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ENCLOSURE

FINAL RESPONSE TO IE BULLETIN 80-23
HARTSVILLE AND PHIPPS BEND NUCLEAR PLANTS

(DOCKET NOS. STN 50-518, -519, -520 -521, -553, -554)

TVA has completed its investigation of items addressed in OIE
Bulletin 80-23 and has determined that the subject Valcor solenoid

- valves having part Nos. V70900-21-1 or 3 are not used at Hartsville
or Phipps Bend.

,
-

Approximately 10 man-hours were expended in the review of these
facilities.
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